
Board Memo 009-18 
  
Executive Board, 
 
Services for Ann Konish, who passed away last week, have been finalized by her 
family. 
  
Ann, a long-time NAPS member and former NAPS New York Area Vice 
President, was a dear friend and colleague to so many in our NAPS organization 
and Auxiliary.  She was a dedicated National Executive Board member, a 
continuous top SPAC contributor and for many years Chair of our NAPS National 
Convention Rules Committee. Ann was true treasure in our organization. She will 
be dearly and deeply missed, but never forgotten.  
 
Services for Ann Konish are as follows: 
  
Sitting will be on Friday June 29th, 2018 
Hours 4-7 PM 
DiPonzio Funeral Home 
219 Spencerport Road 
Rochester NY  14606 
  
Mass on Saturday June 30th, 2018 
9:00 AM 
St. Mary's Church 
15 St. Mary's Place 
Rochester, NY 14607 
  
The family asks in lieu of flowers a donation be made in her memory to: 
  
St. Mary's Garden 
259 Rutgers Street 
Rochester NY  14607  
  
Cards and Condolences may be sent to: 
  
The Konish Family 
26 Waldorf Avenue 
Rochester NY  14606-3732 
  



Please keep Ann and her family in your thoughts and prayers during this most 
difficult time.  
 
Also, please share this Board Memo with your membership. 
  
Thank you. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 
  


